
Trash and Recycling Containers    
 

Section 7.4, paragraph (c) designates that garbage containers "shall be kept in a clean 
and sanitary condition, and shall be so placed or screened as not to be visible from any 
road or adjacent property within sight distance of the Lot at any time except during 
refuse collection." 

This is a particularly sensitive situation since the City of Melbourne has established 
mandatory containers that are large and difficult to store in the garage. However, it is for 
the homeowner’s benefit that the community be well maintained to enhance community 
safety and property values. 

Trash/Garbage Pick-Up:  Monday and Thursday (containers with green lids) 

Recycling Pick-Up: Wednesday (containers with yellow lids) 

Yard Waste Pick-Up: Monday 

All containers are to be kept out of sight from the front entrance to the units.  
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